
 

The Grand Island Neighbors Foundation was the grateful 

recipient of $2,000 from the Rotary Club of Grand Island 

NY.  The Neighbors Foundation thanks representatives of 

the Rotary Club, Diane Garey, Michelle Mercurio, and Faye 

Teluk who presented the check to the Neighbors 

Foundation Treasurer Sally Goris and other Board 

Members and Volunteers. 

 

 

 

The Neighbors Foundation, an all-volunteer organization, will use the donated funds to provide 

confidential food assistance to those in need on Grand Island. 

To learn more about the Neighbors Foundation, request assistance, or donate please contact us 

at (716) 775-7998 at www.GINeighbors.org, 

or use the QR Code to the right.  
 
 
Neighbors Helping Neighbors! 
David Conboy 
President, Neighbors Foundation of Grand Island 


